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Mr. Andy Leimer
Federal Communications Commission
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD 21046

Dear Mr. Leimer:

800 Independence Ave., S. W.
Washington, D. C. 20591

The Federal Aviation Administration, office of the Spectrum Engineering Services
received the Garrnin notification letter, dated June 30, 2017, of its filing with the Federal
Communications Commission (FCC). The application is for certification of the Garmin
GMN-01560 (market label GDL 82), an avionics unit with FCC ID # 1PH-02929.

The Spectrum Planning and International ream bave reviewed the data presented by
Gannin and have no objection to the FCC granting certification to this Universal Access
Transceiver that provides transmit only functionality in the 978 MHz MHz frequency range.

If you require any additional information, please contact Mr. Ian Atkins, Group Manager,
Spectrum Engineering Services Group, at (202) 267-7531 or Ms. Annette Allender,
Electronics Engineer, Spectrum Planning and International Team, at (202) 267-3893 or via
e-mail annette.allender@faa.gov.

Sincerely,

{)~p~
~ ;;{vid E. Spencer

Director, Operations Support

cc:
Robert Godsy
Bob.Godsy@gannin.com


